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Yes, provided that the project is itself an eligible use of funds and that the award

recipients can track the use of funds in line with the reporting and compliance

requirements of the Coronavirus Local Fiscal Recovery Funds/ARPA. In general, when

pooling funds for regional projects, recipients may expend funds directly on the project or

transfer* funds to another government that is undertaking the project on behalf of

multiple recipients. To the extent recipients undertake regional projects via transfer to

another government, recipients would need to comply with the rules on transfers

specified in the Interim Final Rule, Section V. A recipient may transfer funds to a

government outside its boundaries (e.g., county transfers to a neighboring county),

provided that the recipient can document that its jurisdiction receives a benefit

proportionate to the amount contributed.
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